
Holidays From the Heart  
 Ready-To-Go Totes 2024 

 

Thank you for your interest in supporting our Holidays from the Heart Program (HFTH). 

How Ready-to-Go Totes work: 

1. Sponsor agrees to support a family of 6.  

▪ Confirm participation by filling out our online Ready-to-go registration form.  

• Click here to access the RTG registration form. 

2. Begin shopping for items to fill a “Ready to Go” Tote for a family in need.   

▪ See shopping list below. 

3. Drop off your gifts. 

▪ Open drop-off hours are on page 2.  
▪ When you arrive, let us know your donation is for a Ready-to-Go Tote. 
▪ We will provide the totes during your drop-off time. 

• Upon arrival, CHLA staff will help receive your gifts and pack them  
into the totes on your behalf. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some extra information to help clarify the “Ready-to-Go” totes: 
 

1. We suggested a family of 6 to include: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/4vJ1WPH2Ed


Holidays From the Heart  
 Ready-To-Go Totes 2024 

 

    Delivery Dates and Hours: 
  

Open delivery dates are below. Please be sure to sanitize all items before you deliver items.  

When you arrive, let us know your donation is for a Ready-to-Go Tote drop off. 

 

Sunday December 8 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Wednesday December 11 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Sunday December 15 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Tuesday December 17 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Thursday December 19 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Sunday December 22 10:00 am – 3:00 pm 

Friday December 27 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

 
 

DROP OFF SEARCH ADDRESS:  

4551 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, 90027 

• The December donation drop-off is 
located at the cross between Sunset Blvd 
and Lyman Place in the CHLA parking 
structure. 

• Parking structure entrance is on the north 
side of Sunset Blvd. 

• All holiday toy donations will be accepted 
inside the parking garage.  

• Parking Structure Clearance: 6’9” - If 
your vehicle is larger, you must email us 
at Holidaysfromtheheart@chla.usc.edu  

NOTE: We do not have bathrooms available in the parking 
structure. 

 

Upon arrival, CHLA staff will help receive your gifts and pack 
them into the totes on your behalf then distribute to patient 
families.   

 
 

Thank you for your consideration and generosity!  
Your gift impacts our patients and families directly.  

Happy Holidays! 

mailto:Holidaysfromtheheart@chla.usc.edu

